
Murray Park Condominium 2018 

Annual Board Meeting 

 February 28, at 6:30pm Beaverton 

Library 

12375 sw 5th street Beaverton, 

OR 97005 

in Cathy Stanton conference room. 

 

2018 ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
Present: Wes Finchum, director of CAP, Ed Hamilton, president of CAP, Lynda 

Carlin, chair for Murray Park Condominium, Jeri Pietzold, treasurer, Ellen 

Wedum, director, Diane Collins, secretary and 23 additional home owners 

present. 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:32 pm 

 
Wes Finchum read aloud the minutes from march 22, 2017. Ellen Wedum 

motioned to approve the minutes, was seconded and accepted by all. 

Both Diane Collins and Ellen Wedum have ended their term as board members. 

Ellen declined to be on the board again, Diane Collins was one of 4 to vote on 

for new term election; Three were elected; Dennis Bourgeois, Kathie Steele and 

Doug cooper voted on and accepted by all. 

Discussion on previous work done, and bidding on attorney, construction 

and bank to choose, yet to be elected and financial responsibility of 

owners. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 


